
 

 

FULTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 
430 E. Oak St. 

Canton, IL 61520 

309-647-0351 

Press Release – CH 15 Road Closure  

 
DATE: May 23rd, 2024   

 

TO:  Fulton County Road Users 

                     

FROM: Keith Munter, County Engineer   

   

SUBJECT: County Highway 15 Road Closure 

 

County Highway 15, between Illinois Route 9 and the McDonough County Line will be closed starting 

Tuesday, May 28th; as Illinois Valley Paving will begin Full-Depth Reclamation of this Roadway.  Work will 

consist of tilling the existing roadway and subbase, stabilizing the proposed subbase with Portland Cement, and 

adding the final wearing surface which consists of an A-3 oil and chip bituminous surface treatment.  Other 

ancillary work includes pipe underdrains, grading and shaping shoulders, and guardrail repairs. 

 

The closure is expected to last throughout the duration of the Summer, with an expected completion date of 

September 15th, 2024.  Please note that NO THROUGH TRAFFIC of any kind will be able to use this roadway.  

Access to homes along this Route will be maintained be the Contractor.  
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https://www.fultonco.org/

